NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Welcoming Interns at Senator Nozzolio's Education Forum

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO February 16, 2012
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Geneva— Recently I was pleased to host an education summit where local school district

leaders had the opportunity to discuss their budget concerns with the Chairman of the
Senate Committee on Education, Senator John Flanagan. The forum focused on my
continuing efforts to ensure fair and equitable treatment for school districts in our region.

Participating in the forum were three of my Seneca Falls district office interns.

Pictured left to right are: Evan Barone, a junior at Wayne Central School with an interest in

history and political science; Senator Mike Nozzolio; Benjamin Vasquez, a sophomore at



Geneva's De Sales High School focused on government and law enforcement; and Eric

Cooper of Canandaigua, graduate of St. Lawrence University with a major in government.



